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Ref: FOI-082024-0001028 

Date: 08/08/2024 

Address / Email: 

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

What was the hourly locum spend on consultant radiologists from January 2023 – January 2024? 
What was the spend on outsourcing to teleradiology services from Jan 2023 – Jan 2024? 
What is the shortfall of Consultant Radiologists at Russell’s Hall? 

Could I please get an organisational structure chart for the radiology department with emails 
included? 

Response 

• What was the hourly locum spend on consultant radiologists from January 2023 – January
2024? NIL – No locum spends

• What was the spend on outsourcing to teleradiology services from Jan 2023 – Jan 2024?  -
£2,092,478

• What is the shortfall of Consultant Radiologists at Russell’s Hall?  - current vacancy is
1.40wte

• Could I please get an organisational structure chart for the radiology department with emails

included?

Board structures can be found on the Trust’s external website Directorate Structures –

The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust (dgft.nhs.uk) Board structure - The Dudley Group

NHS Foundation Trust (dgft.nhs.uk).

• https://www.dgft.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/23-01-18_Community-with-Core-Clinical-
Services-Divisional-Structure.pdf

• To release a large number of emails addresses it could potentially expose the Trust to

spam/phishing attacks and therefore comprise the Trust’s network. In view of this we

feel this information is exempt for release under Section 31(1)(a) of the Freedom of

Information Act as the disclosure of the information would be likely prejudice the

prevention or detection of crime.

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

mailto:klara@bdiresourcing.com
https://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/board-structure/
https://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/board-structure/
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  

Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 

Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 

mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
http://www.ico.org.uk/

